
 

 

Date: 6 July 2017 

Title: Report Item 9 – Replacement seat on the Greensward 

By: Cllr Stewart Fuller  

Purpose of Report: To consider replacing the damaged memorial seat on 

the Greensward  

Recommendations: To APPROVE the purchase of a replacement memorial 

seat for the Greensward  

 

 

Some time ago the Gardening Club acquired a memorial bench seat for siting on the 
Greensward. The ownership of the seat was subsequently passed to the Parish Council to 
be added to their seat inventory, and for future maintenance.  
 
Recently the seat on the Greensward was damaged beyond repair and removed by the 
Gardening Club as it was in a dangerous state. The cause of the damage is unknown.  
 
A replacement memorial seat is now required and it is proposed that this be funded by the 
Parish Council. The likely cost is in the region of £400. The Gardening Club will affix 
plaques to the seat as previously. Contributions towards the cost have been offered by both 
the Gardening Club and the Residents’ Association.   
 


